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Dear Parents and Carers,
It’s been another busy month here at our school.

Remember you can also keep up to date with school events via the school twitter and your child’s homework diary. 

Parent Workshops/Class Assemblies
Thank you to all who managed to come along to school this week to observe a literacy lesson in action. The feedback received was very positive and we’ll continue to strive to include our parents in the life of the school more regularly. 
School Grounds
We are still looking for volunteers to help develop our school grounds. If you can spare any time please get in touch.  We are looking for parents/grandparents to help repaint the bollards
at the car park area, benches, outdoor classroom and to help our Eco & Outdoor Learning Committee members develop our school garden. 
Snap Shot Jotters
Please ensure all Snap Shot jotters are returned to school with parental comments included. We trust you found this a beneficial and valuable experience. 
Educational Trips
Well done to all children in P4/5/6 & P6/7 who visited Sky Skills Academy last week. The children worked cooperatively in groups to plan, prepare and create topic related news reports. Children will receive a copy of their news report in the near future.  The exceptional behaviour and attitude displayed by our children was highlighted by the staff at Sky.  Well done! 

Children in P1/2 & P3/4 will visited the Science Centre on Wednesday 6 March and the whole school will visit Kelvingrove Art Gallery and Museum on Thursday 21 March.  More information to follow. 
Litter

Our school Eco Committee are working hard to ensure our school and school grounds are litter free zones.  Please encourage this attitude out with school and pay particular attention to the car park adjacent the school. 
Road Safety 

Class teachers accompany their children to the school gate at 3pm each day and our Junior Road Safety Committee offer road safety advice at our weekly assemblies to all children. Please ensure your child walks on the pavement to meet you (if you are parked in the car park) and doesn’t run across the road unattended. If we are all providing our children with the same message we will be able to keep our children safe when near all roads. 
Wider Achievement 

We now celebrate wider achievements at our weekly assemblies.  If your child has recently won a trophy, medal, certificate etc. at a club attended out with school please encourage them to bring their award to school.  

World Book Day

Please refer to the letter you have already received detailing the events taking place on Friday 8 March here at our school to celebrate World Book Day. Children are asked to dress up as their favourite book character (or alternatively dress down) and donate £1 towards school funds.  This will be a fun and exciting day for our children (and staff!) Look out for photographs uploaded on our school twitter. 
P6/7 Fun Day
Well done to Miss Varney and the children in Primary 6/7 who planned, lead and organised the recent fun day for the whole school. The children displayed exceptional entrepreneurial skills and made over £150 profit. This money will be used to fund an additional treat for our P7 leavers and a celebration/party afternoon for P6 children involved. Thank you for supporting this project. 

Bikeability 

Our P6 & P7 children started their Bikeability training this week and thoroughly enjoyed the experience.  There will be another 2 sessions to follow. Bikeability Scotland cycle training will provide our children with skills and confidence to cycle safely and become biking experts!
Speech and Language Drop-in Sessions
Tuesday 19th March 2019- Bellshill Community Health Clinic- 9.30am-11.30am

Thursday 18th April 2019- Motherwell Health Centre- 2pm-4pm
Drop-in sessions are open to parents whose children are not known to speech and language therapy already, but who are concerned about their child’s communication skills (speech, language, fluency and social skills).  The drop-in sessions will be run by one or two speech and language therapists who will provide general advice. As they are only giving general advice, it is not necessary for your child to be present.  Your child is not assessed at these sessions. If the team feel a referral is required then they will give you a referral form to take away and complete. If this is something you feel would benefit your child then pop along on the times & dates above. 
Report Cards

Class teachers are currently working on ‘Learner Report Cards’ detailing your child’s progress and next steps. We aim to have all report cards completed and sent out on Friday 22 March. Please complete the evaluation form attached to reports.  Your views are important to us. 

Community Links 
Note from our Community Links Committee;
Kirk o’ Shotts children have been working with Shotts ‘Getting Better Together.’  We are very excited about recording a live radio show for our local community. It will be 45 minutes long and will showcase all the activities and events we have taken part in so far this year with music, songs, poems and stories from each class. Listen closely for a time and date in April!

MOMO CHALLENGE

As you will be aware there has been a lot of information in the media about the Momo challenge and the potential dangers it poses to young people. Whilst there has also been some recent suggestions that the Momo Challenge may be a hoax, it is still important that we reinforce online safety to our children and young people and I am sure you will be doing this already. Please continue to follow your normal procedures in relation to reminding young people of the ways in which they can stay safe on line. I draw your attention to the Parentzone link below which you may find helpful:

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/three-minute-briefing-momo-challenge
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs Pat Kerr

Head Teacher 
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